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Yolo County Central Landfill Resumes Self-Haul Service on 

November 27 
 

(Woodland, CA) – Starting November 27, the Yolo County Central Landfill (Landfill) will be 

reopen to the public for self-haul service. The Landfill, located at 44090 County Road 28H in 

Woodland, will be open Monday - Saturday from 6:30 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. and will be closed on 

Sundays. No cash or EBT is being accepted at this time, only credit card and check payments. 

 

All customers will be required to wear a face covering before utilizing Landfill services and must 

physically distance from others. These measures are being implemented with the public’s health 

in mind as well as for the health and safety of County workers. The Esparto Convenience Center 

is still closed to the public until further notice.  

 

For more information call the Landfill at: (530) 666-8852 or visit: www.yolocounty.org/landfill. 

Call 2-1-1 for resource information. For additional updates follow Yolo County on Facebook at: 

https://www.facebook.com/YoloCounty/ or Twitter at: https://twitter.com/YoloCountyCA.  
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